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MISSING ENDANGERED  

ELDERLY MALE 
 

 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating a missing endangered elderly male.  
 

On September 27
th

 at approximately 8:30 P.M., Steven Joel Fernbach left his residence 
in his blue 2005 Toyota Matrix, bearing Florida License Plate 133VXH.  
 

Fernbach resides in the 3000 block of Northeast 20
th

 Avenue in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale. Law enforcement officials conducted a canvas of Fernbach’s 
neighborhood, as well as the neighboring area, and have not been able to locate him. 
 

Fernbach is described as a 72 year old, W/M, 5’7”, 140 lbs., unknown clothing, and 
medium build.  
 

Fernbach’s family advised investigators that he suffers from Dementia. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person should contact 
the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-764-4357 (HELP). 
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